











Robert "Bob" Patrick Tuckey
Robin
16th November 1937 - 28th March 2024



"Nothing beats kindness.....it sits quietly beyond all things" Charlie Mackesy

## Reflection

## The Dawn Chorus

On hearing the first cuckoo in spring - Frederick Delius



Welcome & Tribute from Bobs brother, Tony

Hope is the thing with feathers - Emily Dickinson



## Tribute from Bobs children

## Lovliest of trees the cherry now A Shropshire Lad A.E. Housman

Farewell



What a wonderful world - Louis Armstrong





We would like to thank you all for your kindness and support over the past weeks and for taking the time to remember with us today.

If you wish to make a donation in Dads memory we are supporting the Woodland Trust and Yeovil District Hospital Intensive Care Unit.

You can donate today using the collection box or send to Crescent Funeral Directors, Langport.

Thank you.